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Banking is an integral part of the modern global economy and fundamental 
to economic growth, employment and wealth creation. Worldwide the 
banking industry knows that change is necessary and has already taken 
steps to engage with the process of reform with banks at the heart of change. 
The industry is keen to work with governments and other authorities to help 
shape the nature and pace of change.  
 
The International Banking Federation [IBFed] supports moves for 
co-ordinated international reform of the industry and believes the G20 has 
rightly focused on securing the system for the future.  
 
We support moves to build a more resilient financial system and recognise 
that despite the great deal which has been accomplished, more is required. 
We believe that the G20 has focused on the most important 'pillars' of 
regulatory reform and will be looking to work with the international 
standard setters to get the detail of the reforms right.  
 
We welcome the fact that the G20 has stepped away from imposing an 
arbitrary timeline for the implementation of new measures and has instead 
agreed to phase-in requirements agreements as and when national economic 
conditions allow. Unless this type of pragmatic approach is adopted there is a 
very real risk that the hasty adoption of new measures could weaken the 
global economic recovery. 
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